Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2009 12:09 PM

To: George Converse

Subject: FW: 4035 Park Blvd Remediation

Attachments: letter on 4035 Park remediation.wpd; letter on 4035 Park remediation.doc
George,

| received the attached letter from the Glenview Neighborhood Association. | am requesting that you prepare responses
to questions 1 through 9. | will prepare a response to question 10. Please return your responses to me by November
23, 2009. | will review them and forward them to Mr. Gray.

Please call me with any questions.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Robert B. Gray [mailto:r_gray40@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Sunday, November 08, 2009 9:20 PM

To: cpon@oaklandnet.com; tlow@oaklandnet.com; floiser@oaklandnet.com; idelafuente@oaklandnet.com; 'John Russo';
Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: 'Derrik Williams'; 'Deirdre Strickland-Meads'; 'Viola Gonzales'; 'Bob Gray'; 'Carol Heard'; 'Christian Downer'; 'Christine
Danhakl'; 'Jeff Wilbur'; '"Michael Kilian'; 'Steve Butler'

Subject: 4035 Park Blvd Remediation

Attached is a letter expressing our concerns about the planned remediation procedures for the property at 4035 Park
Blvd. We are in favor of the remediation moving forward expeditiously, and in no way want to delay or stop the
remediation process, but the proposed methods set forth do not address the concerns raised in our letter (sent in both MS
Word and in Word Perfect formats) regarding neighborhood health and safety. We are requesting clarification on those
issues.

Robert B. Gray

President Glenview Neighborhood Association



